D2 Zone Report 
Several Clubs are starting to meet in person, but we still have a few that are meeting by Zoom.
Projects and Activities are picking up.
I haven’t been able to meet with club, but I know that DG Joyce is able to meet with several clubs in our District.
Our District did have a Zone meeting in September and Several clubs attended. The Subject was “Membership Matters” – a few clubs have some successful stories on membership, such As having an Open House to increase membership, Have new members assigned to a job/project to keep interest and working/reaching out to specialized groups in the community to increase visibility.

Most clubs are sending in their MMRs – a few always need a push from time to time.

Kathy McGaughey  

